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Resolution
Whereas the Southeastern Section of the American Society of Engineering Education has been the guest of the University of Louisville and the J. B. Speed School of Engineering during its 2007 Annual Meeting, and

Whereas, the members of the Section wish to acknowledge with grateful appreciation the efforts of those responsible for the hospitality and outstanding arrangements and to those who have contributed to the success and fellowship of the meeting

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

FIRST, that we thank the University of Louisville and the J. B. Speed School of Engineering and its Faculty and its Administration for the invitation to meet in Louisville and for the pleasant and worthwhile experience which resulted, and

SECOND, that we express our particular appreciation to the host, Dean Mickey R. Willhelm, and to each member of the Host Committee who worked so effectively under the capable leadership of the Host Site Coordinators, J. P. Mosen and Michael Day; in particular Gale Crowe, Jackie Fryer, Kelly Fleenor, Meg Gladstone, and Mike Harris, and
THIRD, that we thank Bob Mathews for organizing the Taste the Spirit of Kentucky reception and the special contributions of Barton Brands, Brown Forman, Four Roses, Heaven Hill, and Maker’s Mark, and
FOURTH, that we express our appreciation to comedian Rik Roberts for his “tension releasing” entertainment as well as the special contribution of “Big John” at the Awards Banquet on Monday evening, and

FIFTH, that we thank all the members of the Executive Committee and the Division Chairs and Officers  of the Southeastern Section, especially Keith Plemmons, Technical Program Coordinator, and Kenneth P. Brannan, Webmaster and Newsletter Editor for their dedicated service.  In addition we thank all the reviewers for their efforts to ensure that the papers presented at this meeting were of the highest quality, and
SIXTH, that we express our appreciation to Jerry Jakubowski, for his thought provoking Keynote Address, and
SEVENTH, that we express our appreciation to Jim Melsa, for an informative and insightful Awards Banquet Address, and
EIGHTH, that we recognize the continued efforts of the Proceedings Editor, Barbara Thomas, and
NINTH, that we applaud the contributions of the undergraduate and graduate students to the conference, especially in the participation of the Student Poster Competition, and

TENTH, that we thank all those for their special contributions to the workshops and tours: Dave Berque, Sharon Saver, Adrienne Minerick, Pedro Arce, and Kevin Walsh , and

ELEVENTH, that we thank the Brown Hotel for the use of their gracious accommodations, and 

TWELTH, that we celebrate engineering education now and continue advancing its scholarship as it evolves into the future.
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that a copy of these resolutions be included in the minutes of this meeting, and that the Secretary be instructed to transmit copies to all concerned.

Respectfully submitted by the Committee on Resolutions.
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